
 

 

 

Annual General Meeting 

The Noarlunga Tennis Club AGM will take place on 

Saturday 3 March 2018 at 6.30pm 

in the clubrooms 

All members are invited to attend 

This is your opportunity to have your say in the running of 

the tennis club.  If you would like to nominate or be 

nominated for a position, or have a proposal to help keep 

the club running smoothly please email 

noarlungatennisclub@hotmail.com 

Your support at the AGM is very much appreciated so please 

find the time to come along and let us know what you want 

from your club! 

HOPE TO SEE YOU ALL THERE! 
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